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To NAME of Principle, 

Little People of America (LPA) is a nonprofit organization that provides support and information to people of short stature and their families. LPA is dedicated to improving the quality of life for people with dwarfism throughout their lives while celebrating with great pride Little People's (LP) contribution to social diversity.  LPA strives to bring solutions and global awareness to the prominent issues affecting individuals with short stature and their families.

October is Dwarfism Awareness Month. We wanted to share a list of  books with the subject matter promoting the acceptance of people with short stature and/or physical disabilities. These books have been selected to send a powerful message to all age groups within your school. 

The books are as follows:
· The Thing about Georgie by Lisa Graff
· Cork & Fuzz, Short and Tall
· Short, What matters is how big you are inside by Holly Goldberg Sloan
· Spooky the Square Pumpkin by Joe Troliano
· Stand Tall by Molly Lou Melon
· Hey Little Ant by Philip and Hannah Hoose
· Little Lucy Big Race by Matt Rolloff 
· Not Too Big…Not too Small..Just right for me. Understanding Dwarfism 

We’re confident the addition of these books to your library will help your staff and student body better understand your student with dwarfism. We encourage your librarian to create a display of these books for the month of October to promote awareness and acceptance of people with dwarfism.

For additional information, we invite you to visit our website at www.lpaonline.org and (INSERT CHAPTER/DISTRICT WEBSITE INFO) On our website you will find a page dedicated to educational resources. Our organization is also available for staff education, classroom presentations, and other support you may need to best serve the needs of your LP student. 

October 25th is International Dwarfism Awareness Day. It is on this day we encourage everyone to wear green in support of those with dwarfism. We encourage you to celebrate your LP student and the pride they have in being a little person. I have enclosed an information page that may be helpful in educating your staff and students about how to best support your LP student.

Please let us know if we can be of any further assistance or support. 

Sincerely, 




